
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 17th 
September 2021 

Other messages… 

Toys from home  

Please can children not bring any toys into school from home, including ‘poppits’. This 
is because toys have got broken in school, and arguments have broken out over who 

plays with them.  

Flu Immunisation   

When you receive your child’s flu immunisation information and consent form, 

please return to school within 7 days, whether you consent or not. Please note that this 
year, children can have a vaccine which does NOT contain pork gelatine – read the 
information for more details. We do not yet have the date of the vaccinations, but 

we will inform you when we do.   

Pencil Cases  

Pencil cases should not be brought into school from home – all pens, pencils etc that 
children need are provided by school. Children bringing their own stationery has been 
a distraction during lessons. 

Have a great weekend!   

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

A start of term message from Mr Urry…  

It has been a positive return to school for the pupils. Thank you for your support with 
children arriving on time and wearing a shirt, tie and shoes – the children look so 
smart. We are working on a range of ideas to support you with your children’s 
learning, keeping you up to date and holding open information sessions. I will keep you 
updated with these through our Facebook, twitter, YouTube channel and Instagram 
pages – please do follow us on these and share the many achievements and great work 
of St Stephen’s and the children, in particular.  

I look forward to seeing you all around school and working together again this 
academic year.  

Mr Urry 

 

 

  



Nursery 
Morning: Andrew Afternoon: Ayirah 

Reception 
Spinners: Azalfa & Eissa Twisters: Maira & Siddiqurahman 

Year 1 
Delius: Raqeeb & Gloria Hockney: Aleena & Ahmed 

Year 2 
Forster: Leona & Ibrahim Lister: Usman & Hana 

Year 3   

Bronte:  Mischa & Lera Haworth:  Omair & Sophie 

Year 4   

McMillan:  Hafsa & Yahya Priestley:  Noori & Moeen 

Year 5   
Salt:  Shabaz & Emilia Jowett:  Eliza & Arissa 

Year 6   

Appleton:  Hasnat & Safa Cartwright:  Tristan & Naheda 

 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship (Assemblies) on 
Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, once again, be able to 
invite parents to join us in celebrating our pupils’ achievements. We will let you 
know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

Last week’s attendance and punctuality 
 

Nursery 
Morning: 89% & 0 Lates Afternoon: 73% % 0 Lates 

Reception 
Spinners: 96% & 0 Lates Twisters: 86% % 0 Lates 

Year 1 
Delius: 93% & 5 Lates Hockney: 85% % 3 Lates 

Year 2 
Forster: 99% & 0 Lates Lister: 86% & 3 Lates 

Year 3   

Bronte:  98% & 1 late Haworth:93% & 3 lates 

Year 4   
McMillan:93% & 6 lates Priestley: 96% & 7 lates 

Year 5   
Salt: 98% & 3 lates Jowett:  93%  5 lates 

Year 6   

Appleton:  95% & 3 lates Cartwright: 95% & 5 lates 

 


